## July Children & Teen Summer Fun Photo Scavenger Hunt



## Important FAQ:

Where can I find the scavenger hunt list?: On the McKinley Memorial website, or find it posted on our Facebook page.

How long do I have to complete the scavenger hunt?: The scavenger hunt will start Monday July 13, and will end Friday July 31.

Who can participate in the scavenger hunt? Any children, or teens and their families! As long as the person seen in the photos with the objects is 0-18 years old.

**How do I submit the photos?**: All photos should be submitted in an album by Friday, July 31 to cadams@mcklib.org. It can be a Facebook or Google album, or from another album sharing resource. Please include your name and phone number within the email so we can contact you if you are a winner!

Can I use an old photo, or a photo from the internet?: No, all photos must be original photos taken by you during the scavenger hunt time. To ensure originality, please include yourself in each photo of the items you find.

Can there be multiple people on a team?: Yes, you can be on a "team" but please have the same person appear in the photos throughout the album, and only 1 prize will be awarded per winning album.

Who wins a prize? You will earn a ticket into a drawing for every 5 points you earn. There will be three names drawn for prizes.

\* Photographed images of items do not count. All items need to be a real object (living thing, toy, stuffed animal etc.). If you are unsure, you can always contact the children's librarian for clarification.